
Notification of the Change of Corporate Name 

To: Our Valued Partners 

 

Thank you very much for being one of our valued partners and we appreciate your cooperation. 

We would like to notify you that our company, Nippon Steel & Sumikin Rolls Corporation, will 

change its name to NIPPON STEEL ROLLS CORPORATION effective as of 1st April, 2019. 

 

We consider this good opportunity as a chance to take another step forwards to make brand new 

social contribution through providing better products and better service.  

 

We would appreciate your continuous support as well 

 

Note 

 

New Company 

Name in Japanese 
日鉄ロールズ株式会社 

New Company 

Name in English  
Brandmark 

 

Company Logo 

  

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

                                                          

Satoshi NISHIMURA, Representative Director and President 


